
 RAW WATER SERVICE CONNECTIONS POLICY 
 

Resolution # 284-13 

 

Newkirk/Holobetz: “That we agree to establish the policy whereby the municipality 

does not allow any future raw water connections to the municipality’s water services, due 

to the liability to the municipality if the private property owner does not fulfil their water 

treatment requirements; and 

That we recognize that allowing raw water service connections is strongly discouraged 

by the Water Security Agency.”                  CARRIED 

 

Adopted by Council June 25th, 2013 

 


